
Meeting Cancelation Notice 

 

Please be advised that The Special Meeting of the City Plan Commission scheduled for July 7, 2021 at 6 
PM has been canceled.  

 

The next Regular Meeting of the City Plan Commission is scheduled for July 21, 2021. 

If you have any questions please contact staff at: cpc@newhavenct.gov 

July 7, 2021 | 4:16 PM EDT
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